Seasonal Probabalistic Streamflow Forecasts

Larry Rundquist

The National Weather Service is expanding the number of river forecast points for which seasonal probabalistic forecasts are generated. In Alaska, seasonal forecasts were issued for two locations on the Kenai River in 2003. Additional forecast points will be added in 2004, including the Chena River at Moose Creek Dam gauge site. The presentation will include an explanation of the techniques for issuing seasonal forecasts and the forecast for the 2004 snowmelt runoff period.
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